

ENEWS LETT ENEWSLETTER

Membership to Vote on Bylaw Revisions

The Section of Family Law Council has voted to amend the Section's bylaws. In order for the changes to become effective, the changes must be approved by a vote of the Section membership. The voting will take place at the Spring CLE Conference in San Juan, Puerto Rico April 28 to May 1, 2004.

The voting will be held on April 30 from 7 a.m. to 1 p.m. in the Hospitality Room as the meeting. To be eligible to vote, a member must be registered for the meeting and a member in good standing, whose membership can be certified by official Association records for the 30 days prior to the day of voting. The full text of the bylaws with proposed changes can be found on the Section's web site at http://www.abanet.org/family.